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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

GALLERY/VIDEO: CASNR says goodbye to AEC’s Mary Lou Flom after 47 years
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Friends, family and Texas Tech faculty members and staff honored and recognized the kindness and good works of Mary Lou Flom during a special ceremony late last month at the university's McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center. The veteran administrative business assistant, who spent the vast majority of her career (1978-2019) with the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, retired at the end of the July. 
IN THE SPOTLIGHT
In Profile: PSS’s Venugopal Mendu advances ways to improve cotton fiber
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Venugopal Mendu, an assistant professor of plant and soil science, is researching ways to improve cotton fiber, earning acclaim for identifying and characterizing the genes involved in plant cell wall biosynthesis. In honor of his career of achievement, he was awarded last year’s Chancellor's Council Distinguished Research Award, the most prestigious honor given to Texas Tech faculty members.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

Texas Alliance for Water Conservation Field Day set for Sept. 12 in Muncy
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South Plains’ farmers always keep a close eye on water use, and to aid in that effort a timely program focusing on irrigation efficiency will be in the spotlight at the 14th Texas Alliance for Water Conservation Field Day in Muncy. The free, annual event takes place at the Floyd County Unity Center from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. on Sept. 12 at the rural community some seven miles northwest of Floydada.

Career Fair Employer Reception

       Red Raider Lounge

       Student Union Building

       4 p.m.; Tuesday, Sept.24, 2019

58th Homecoming Breakfast

       Red Raider Ballroom

       Student Union Building

       8-10 a.m.; Saturday, Oct. 19, 2019

92nd Pig Roast

       Lubbock Civic Center

       6:30 p.m.; Thursday, Nov. 7, 2019

40th Distinguished Alumni Awards

       Monday, Feb. 24, 2020

50th Class Reunion Luncheon

       Thursday, May 7, 2020


	

	
	A research group led by the Department of Natural Resources Management is attempting to determine how prescribed fire and grazing practices for the lesser prairie-chicken in New Mexico affect beef herd health and productivity. Their two-year research project has been bolstered by a grant of more than $289,000 from the Center of Excellence for Hazardous Materials Management. They will take already established methods of fire and grazing management in lesser prairie-chicken habitats and determine if those practice are affecting the health of the cattle, a critical driver for the region. >>more 
Conway set to lead CASNR's Department of Natural Resources Management
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Warren Conway, a wildlife ecology expert, has been named chairman of the Department of Natural Resources Management, effective Sept. 1. "The success of our department and Texas Tech are viscerally important to me, and I believe we have the foundation from which to continue to grow and build a Natural Resources Management program that is in the upper echelon of similar programs nationwide,” Conway said.

Outstanding faculty, staff spotlighted at annual CASNR Awards ceremony
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Nine faculty and staff members were honored for service and support of the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources this month during a special evening ceremony at the Department of Animal and Food Sciences livestock arena. Among the winners were Robert Cox, John McGlone, Amy Boren Alpizar, Darren Hudson, John Rayfield, Ronald Phillips, Venugopal Mendu, Linda Whitebread and Kevin Cushman.

AFS researchers receive USDA grant to study effects of aging on beef
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Backed by a $294,000 grant from the USDA's National Institute of Food and Agriculture Cooperative State Research Education and Extension Service, Dale Woerner, an associate professor and the Cargill Endowed Professor in Meat Science in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, is leading a research project using a new technology - Rapid Evaporative Ionization Mass Spectrometry. 

Catherine Simpson joins Texas Tech Department of Plant & Soil Science
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Catherine Simpson has been named an assistant professor of sustainable and urban horticulture with the Department of Plant and Soil Science, effective Sept. 1. The Louisiana native’s research interests include urban horticulture, controlled environment system research, vertical greenhouse production, water conservation, abiotic stress physiology, ornamental horticulture and plant-soil-water relationships.

CASNR researcher studying effects of wind turbine farms on Burrowing Owl
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Clint Boal, a professor in the Department of Natural Resources Management and an assistant leader in the U.S. Geological Survey's Texas Cooperative Fish and Wildlife Research Unit, is leading a team that will track and record burrowing owl movement and behavior on or adjacent to areas with wind-energy development in hopes of preserving the species in the United States. 

GALLERY: CASNR Advisory Board meets to track strategic planning path
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CASNR’s Advisory Board met late this month for a half-day retreat at the McKenzie-Merket Center, focusing on strategic planning. The session included a state-of-the-college and thoughts-for-future presentation by CASNR Dean William Brown. In addition, the program included an update from Matt Williams, assistant director with CASNR's Office of Development and Alumni Relations. 

Texas Tech’s Department of Plant & Soil Science adds new plant physiologist
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Haydee Laza has been named an assistant professor with the Department of Plant and Soil Science, effective Sept. 1. The Cuban native indicated that she’s interested in the study of semi-arid agroecosystem functioning across biological, spatial, and temporal scales using an integrative transdisciplinary approach. She is also interested in plant communication and the use of phytochemicals to improve human health.

Texas Tech summer commencement ends on high note for CASNR graduates
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Some 50 CASNR students received diplomas at the university's spring commencement ceremonies this month at United Supermarkets Arena. During the event outstanding students carried banners representing their respective colleges. Chloe Wilson, a plant and soil science major from Falls City, Texas, represented CASNR. Administrators selected the banner bearers based on all-around achievement.
Kennedy advances in Department of Agricultural Education & Communications
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Lindsay Kennedy has been named an assistant professor of practice in the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, effective Sept. 1. The Arkansas native plans to continue utilizing her industry experience in the teaching role. "One of the primary goals within our agricultural communications program is to produce professionals who can enter the workforce with the skills they need to be successful.”

Meat Judging Team shows skills, gains valuable experience with Australian trip
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This summer, several members of Texas Tech’s Meat Judging Team traveled to Australia to compete at the 2019 Australian Intercollegiate Meat Judging Association conference and workshop in Wagga Wagga, New South Wales, in the southeastern part of the country. This was the second time Texas Tech has been invited to and won the contest, taking the title in 2011 as well.

Nathan Gill joins CASNR's Department of Natural Resources Management
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Nathan Gill, an expert in geography and fire ecology, has been named an assistant professor in the Department of Natural Resources Management, effective Sept. 1. The Coloradan is particularly interested in the interactions between fire and other disturbances, including insect outbreak, grazing, and the introduction of non-native plants. He’ll mentor students as they study fire as an important ecological process.
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